
To the Committee – We OPPOSE HB2001!  For us it is as simple as not wanting a degradation in quality 
of life.  We don’t want what could be an onslaught of never ending demolition and construction.  We 
don’t want to be packed in like sardines.  We don’t want the increase in density for our neighborhoods 
leading to ever growing competition for goods and services, access to entertainment and recreation, 
parking availability and just an overall less peaceful existence.  People need a little breathing room and 
this measure will destroy any chance of that.  We have both worked long and hard to carve out a 
modest, livable home for ourselves.  Please don’t take this away from people with this short sighted 
idea. 
 
Please:  OPPOSE HB2001. 
                 Don’t give this idea further consideration. 
                 Preserve quality of life for Oregonians 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
David and Robyn Stein 
NE Portland 
 
 


